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JUNE 2023 
 

  

17th April 

          

Birthday Wishes 
 

Barbara  3/5 

Lesley-Anne   22/5 
 

 

Thought of the Month 
 

“Alone we can do so little, together we can 

do so much.” 

 Helen Keller 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Dinner Meetings 

Monday June 19th 

 6-30 PM Qld time 

Secret Garden 

South Tweed Sports Club 

 
 

  

District 

Conference 

Mackay 
 

8th-10th September 

2023 

 

 

International 
Convention 

 
2024 

Brisbane Australia 
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President’s Message 
 

Welcome everyone to another rewarding year in Zonta. We look forward to a 

wonderful year ahead with all it offers, with more people, more ideas and 

continued enthusiasm. 

Welcome also to the board members in their new positions, hopefully we are 

all ready to power on. I extend a huge thank you to the outgoing board 

members who did terrific ongoing work in the last Zonta year. 

It was great to meet Eileen Guy and Barbara Buckland at our last dinner 

meeting. Our club extends a warm welcome to Eileen, Barbara and also 

Ronda Jenkins, our three new members. Every member adds a stronger voice 

to our work within Zonta.  

To those who are reading this newsletter and don’t know me, I would like to 

introduce myself as the new president. My name is Yvonne Thompson and I 

have been a member of our club since 2019. I am a retired teacher and now 

live a simple but good life. I feel privileged in this life and endeavour to be 

kind to all and contribute to the lives of others. Zonta is a fabulous way to do 

this by helping to build a better world for women and girls. 

Looking forward to seeing you at our next dinner meeting on Monday 19 June 

at 6.00pm for 6.30pm start. 

Warm regards 

Yvonne 
   

MEMBERSHIP AND FUNDRAISING 
 

It’s such a pleasure to welcome three new members to our Club. Hopefully, 

we can continue this trend, and see our numbers grow.  

 

Our theatre fundraiser is fast approaching, and Pauline is needing numbers in 

order to book, so could all members let her know how many guests they are 

able to bring. This is a great way to boost our funds, promote our Club and 

have some fun, so please bring along as many friends as you are able. 

 

Please put on your thinking caps for future events – all ideas gratefully 

accepted. 

 

Regards 

Rosemary 


